

FAITH ALLIANCE
CHURCH
AWANA CLUBS
610-577-3954
faith_alliance_awana@comcast.net
570 Fairview Road
Glenmoore, PA 19343

Dear Awana Clubber Parents,

We at the Faith Alliance Church are excited with what God has in store for us and your children this upcoming club year. You should have received a Parent Guide and Club Calender but if you have not, please feel free to ask for copies and always remember both will be on the church's web-page at myfaithalliance.com or email me anytime.

There are a few things that the children will be responsible for bringing with them every week and the children are encouraged to do so by receiving Awana Bucks. These items include a bible(if your child needs a bible just ask and they will receive one to keep), handbook and wearing their uniform. In addition, on special weeks(i.e. Mad Hatter Night) the clubbers will receive Awana Bucks for participating.

Lastly to help with the cost of running Awanas, we are asking each child to bring dues of \$1.00 per week. In addition, we are asking a yearly fee of \$10.00 per child. We will continue to replace lost items but will need to be reimbursed for the actual cost of the items(vests, shirts, books, etc). We **do not** want this to ever effect a child coming to club, so we ask that families which it is a hardship, just come talk to Cindy or I in private.

Again, thank you for allowing us to have your children a few hours every week, please Pray for us, be patient and let me know any comments you may have.

Sincerely yours,

Commander Kris